

Woodside Primary School Gittin Street Oswestry Shropshire SY11 1DT

Tel: 01691 652446
admin@woodside.shropshire.sch.uk
www.woodsideschool.co.uk

Friday 09 February 2024

Dear parents and carers

Safer Streets

Following the Safer Streets article in yesterday's Advertizer, we just want to remind all Woodside families that any questions or concerns should go to Shropshire Council via sustainabletravelplanning@shropshire.gov.uk not to school.

We hope that this pilot scheme will make the journey to and from school safer for our children.

Yours sincerely

Claire Bennett Headteacher